Hong Kong May 30th 2017
Whom it may concern

This letter is a strong recommendation for Lillibeth Panis Tinaja in any role of
domestic work.

We're relocating to Europe this summer and, unfortunately, we will no longer be
lucky enough to have her services.

Lillibeth started working as a domestic worker at my home in November 2016,

During those 8 months with us she took charge of the entire management of
household tasks in an autonomous way.

Due to her continuous efforts, my house was always remained clean and
organised.

She has proved that she is valuable to me not only where household chores are
concerned but with my children too.

Lilibeth had never given me any chance to object to her behavior. She is loyal,
honest, discreet and upright.

Helpful, always happy, and in equal mood, Lillibeth has been perfectly integrated
into life of the family.

She is an excellent caok and is aware of the nutritional neads.

She will be missed and once again, I highly recommend her for any position that
involves household chores to any future employer.

If there is anything that you would like to discuss with me about Lillibeth's work
record, I can be reached at - ) S is

I wish ner best of luck in her future endeavours.

Best regards,



